
LARKSWOOD NEWS 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are now at the end of the second week of the summer term, and although children have not been 
attending school, I am glad Seesaw has proved to be such a hit with parents and children, and given us all 
an opportunity to work together, albeit remotely. Although we are all getting used to the system, it has 
been heart-warming seeing the excitement of children interacting in this new virtual approach to school. 
Your efforts as parents and carers to maintain learning during these exceptional times, have been            
exceptional. 

 

Our school website has been updated with a new ‘coronavirus updates’ link for any of our updated          
information or letters that would have been emailed to you. Should you have missed any information in 
relation to home learning, or updates that have been sent to the whole school about Coronavirus – then 
please visit: http://larkswoodlime.london/ coronavirus-updates/. 

 

I hope that you have managed to settle into a rhythm with your home-schooling and are finding our new 
approach to teaching and learning useful during this difficult time. For those of you who may not have, or 
have a limited number of devices e.g..ipads, to support your child or children with home learning – please 
contact the school on 0208 529 4979. 

 

As of writing this newsletter – there are no further updates on when schools will reopen, and we eagerly 
await an announcement of just what that return to school may look like and the measures we as a school 
community may need to adjust to when that time comes.  In an effort to plan ahead, myself and the      
leadership team are working hard to make sure that when the school gates do reopen that we will be                  
prepared.  Once the school or Trust have any further information to share with you, we will. 

 

We have a Bank holiday on Friday of next week to mark the 75th Anniversary of VE day – the teachers have 
set some fantastic learning to commemorate this incredibly special occasion, and I look forward to seeing 
and hearing what they have all learnt.  Please also note that the school will be closed for all pupils on this 
day. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Brendan Plunkett 
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LARKSWOOD NEWS 
LARSKWOOD ROCKS  

 
This week, the children who have been with us in school have been working extremely hard getting all their learning 

tasks completed. We have also taken part in lots of lovely activities. We have been drawing, painting and sewing.  

 

The main activity we completed this week was rock painting. All the children and staff painting rocks to be hidden 
around Chingford. Each rock has #Larkswoodrocks, written on the back and the instructions to keep or re-hide. When 

you are out on your daily walks, keep an eye out for the rocks and let your teachers know if you have spotted one!  

 

 
 
 

www.larkswoodlime.london 1 May 2020 



LARKSWOOD NEWS 
 

 
HOME LEARNING HELP  

 

 
 
StarLine home learning helpline 
   
StarLine – a new home learning telephone helpline - is now live to support parents and carers nationwide. 

  
A group of partners including David Ross Education Trust, Freshworks, Future Academies, Inspiration Trust, 
Mumsnet, Oak National Academy, PLMR, StarAcademies, Triple P    Positive Parenting Program and United 
Learning have come together to create and deliver StarLine. Each partner has pledged their people, exper-
tise and resources to support     StarLine. This initiative is supported and welcomed by CST and also by the 
DfE. 
  
StarLine will help parents and carers in the following ways: 
  
By providing access to a team of qualified teachers, education and parenting experts. 
By focussing on providing practical ideas, support and reassurance. 
By offering tips, techniques and resources to enable parents to give their children the    support they need 
to continue learning while schools are closed. 
By supporting family wellbeing and mental health. 
By covering all phases of education and subjects plus behaviour, pupil wellbeing and SEND. 
  
StarLine is available to parents and carers of pupils from all schools nationwide. Free,  confidential advice is 
available six days a week by phoning the StarLine team on 0330 313 9162. For more information, vis-
it www.starline.org.uk 

  
The team behind StarLine will also be broadcasting a weekly programme on YouTube. In each episode of 
StarLive, a guest presenter will share practical ideas for home learning. Further details can be found on the 
StarLine website.
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